November 19, 2012

City of Blaine

Attn: Shawn L. Kaye

10801 Town Square Drive NE

Blaine, MN 55449-8101

SUBJECT:

Case File No. 12-0038

**Parking** 

Dear Shawn:

We're here to request the city or city council to solve the entire problem between our temple and the Alexandra House, so they don't have to complaining to the city for any reason and to prevent this happen in the future to come.

We would like the city council to stop their people walking through our property from University Avenue when they get on and get off the bus for their sort cut to Alexandra House. Because their safety is our concern due to their children's like to wonder a lot of decoration in our yards.

And their Sysco food delivery semi truck from Alexandra House had enter to our parking lot for ten years and we had no problem with that, but at this time please no more semi truck enter to our parking lot due to too heavy.

Second we would like to have a no parking sign post in the cul-de-sac drive entrance to the King of Glory, Thien An temple and Alexandra House at any time for easy to drive in an out when any resident events happen. And this is the only way that will make every resident fair and happy and the city will never receive any complaining call again.

Please feel free to contact me at 952-210-5790 with any questions.

Sincerely,

Tai D Nguyen = Comm. General